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Planning enforcement 
A Freedom of Information request was submitted to Wyre Council on 29 July 
requesting information on planning enforcement action within the parish. No 
response was received within the 20-day time limit for such requests. An explanation 
for the lack of response or a formal response has been requested. A response is 
awaited. 

Camping Aires 
The possibility of the council using the car park adjacent to the bowling green as a 
camping aire was discussed with Wyre Council. Wyre was of the opinion that the 
area is too small for use as both a car park and aire. There are also issues in that 
this would become a multi-use area as opposed to the aire in Fleetwood which is a 
designated camping spot only. 
 
Footpath signage 
Six posts and associated signage have been collected from Lancashire County 
Council. The first of these will be installed to clarify the route of the Wyre Way and 
the remainder will be used to replace missing signage. The plantsman will collect 
further signage once a date can be arranged with LCC. 
 
 
 
 


